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STATE OF . . .
COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Fwd: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer
1 message

Tobias - HC, Mark <mark.tobias@state.co.us> Tue, Sep 27, 2016 at 11:41 AM
To: Jason Musick - DNR <jason.musick@state.co.us>

fyi.

Mark Tobias

Intergovernmental Services Manager

Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation
History Colorado

1200 Broadway

Denver, Colorado 80203

(303) 866-4674

mark.tobias@state.co.us

---—---—- Forwarded message ----—----
From: <HCMFD@state.co.us>
Date: Tue, Sep 27, 2016 at 11:02 AM

Subject: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer
To: "Mark.Tobias@state.co.us" <Mark.Tobias@state.co.us>

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction Printer.
Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page

Multifunction Printer Location: OAHP
Device Name: OAHP-Xerox

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com
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September 27, 2010

Jason . Musick

Environmental Protecton Specialist
Division of Reclamaton, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Bowte No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083), Technical Revision No. 108 (TR-108), Delete 19 Series GV B3s
and Technical Revision No, 109 (1R-109), Expand Pond | to the West (HC #67452)

Dear Mr. Musick:

Thank you for your correspondence dated August 31 and September 14, 2016 (recetved by our office on
September 6 and September 16, 2016 respecuvely) regarding the above referenced echnical revisions.

Afer review of the documentation provided including supplemental information received by our office on
September 27, 20106 10 1s our opinton pursuant 1o 36 CFR 800.3{a)(1) that TR-108 is an undertaking that has no
potenual to cause effects on lustorie properties while 'TR-109 will result in no historic properues affected as per
36 CFR 800.4(cd)(1).

Should unidentified archacological resources be discovered in the course of the undertaking, work must be
mterrupted until the resources have been evaluated in terms of the Nauonal Register elignbility eniterta (36 CFR
60.4) 1n consultaton with our office pursuant to 36 CFR 800.13. Also, should the consulted-upon scope of the
work change please contact our office for continued consultadon under Section 106 of the Nadonal Fistoric
Preservation Act.

We request being involved in the consultation process with the local government, which as supulated in 36 CI'R
800.3 is required to be notified of the undertaking, and with other consulung parties. Addivonal informauon
provided by the local government or consulting parties might cause our office to re-evaluate our eligibility and
potental effect findings. Please note that our compliance letter does not end the 30-day review penod provided
to other consulting parues.

‘Thank you for the opporunity to comment. 1f we may be of further assistance, please contact Mark Tobias,
Intergovernmental Services Manager, at (303) 866-4674 or mark.tobms@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

A2—

’l‘;ﬂ‘!cvc Turner, AIA

State Historie Preservatnon Officer
ST/mi

History Colorado, 1200 Broadway, Denver, CC 80203 HistoryCaolorado.org




